
21/10/2020 

MR shaun mowbray 
4 Redfern PDE 
Sydney NSW 2099 
shaun.mowbray@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1167 - 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099

As a long term resident of the Northern Beaches and having both known and worked with the 
guys and girls from New Life Baptist Church for over four years, I commend their strong not 
only to upgrade their aged facility to a much more modern oner but also to provide socially 
responsible accommodation in accordance with their Church social justice objectives. I think 
thisd is a fantastic project as it both equips the Church financially to expand its ministry into the 
needs of the community and will also provide much needed relief for the current shortfall in this 
type of accommodation on the Northern Beaches. The Church has been running for well over a 
hundred years and has been a significant community hub and hopefully this project will expand 
that position.

Sincerely,

Shaun M. 
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Subject: Online Submission


